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ASHGABAT, Turkmenistan, March 26, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] today delivered the first 777-
200LR (Longer Range) passenger aircraft to Turkmenistan's national flag carrier, Turkmenistan Airlines. The
airplane is the first of two 777-200LRs Turkmenistan Airlines has on order. The delivery coincided with the
opening of a new terminal at the Ashgabat International airport.

"Boeing and Turkmenistan Airlines have been partners for more than 20 years and we've seen the airline grow
to become a successful company," said Marty Bentrott, Vice President, Sales, Middle East, Russia and Central
Asia, Boeing Commercial Airplanes. "The airline continues to invest in its fleet, increase profitability and provide
best service to its valued customers. Boeing is proud of its longstanding and rewarding partnership and we look
forward to growing that bond for many years to come."

"We are very excited about the delivery of the new 777-200LR, which will be a fantastic addition to our fleet,"
said Merdan Ayazov, chief executive of Turkmenistan Airlines. "The performance and range of the airplane, as
well as its great economics will contribute significantly to our fleet expansion strategy."

Turkmenistan Airlines' fleet modernization plan started in 1992 when the airline became the first in the
Commonwealth of Independent States to order airplanes from Boeing. The airplane will join Turkmenistan's fleet
of airplanes, which currently include seven 717-200s, three 737-300s, four 737-700s, five 737-800s and four
757-200s.
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